
 

 

 
  
  
 
 

Seven wins AFMA awards 
 
 
 

(19 September 2017) Seven AFL commentator Brian Taylor and Seven News 
reporter Tom Browne were tonight honoured at the Australian Football Media 
Association awards. 
 
Brian Taylor was awarded the Lou Richards Medal for his work on Seven’s AFL 
coverage in 2017.  
 
The medal is awarded to a former or current league footballer working in the media. It 
recognises all the qualities displayed by Lou throughout his career on and off the field 
including his personality, humour and ability to talk about the game. 
 
Tom Browne was awarded the AFMA for the Most Outstanding Breaking News 
Report for his exceptional work on the story of Dustin Martin signing his new seven-
year contract with the Tigers.  
 
The award recognises the art of meeting a deadline on an unfolding story with 
accuracy and new information.  
  
 
For more information please contact Greg Smith on 0438 777 164 or grsmith@seven.com.au 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


